
SUNRAIL NEWS & INFORMATION FOR CENTRAL FLORIDA’S BUSINESS COMMUNITY

SunRail has always focused on safety first. A new safety campaign offering weekly 
Rail Safety Tips has launched on the SunRail.com homepage as well as on SunRail’s 
social media accounts every Wednesday (Facebook, Instagram and Twitter). The 
campaign focuses on one central theme: Tracks are for Trains only.  

Safety posters are being distributed to schools and businesses along with door-to-
door outreach to assure our Central Florida community knows how to be smart and 
safe near railroad tracks.

If you would like safety posters for your school or business or to 
schedule a free safety presentation, please contact:  
info@sunrail.com. Follow us at @RideSunRail

Be smart & safe near tracks:
•	 Never stop or walk on the tracks
•	 Avoid distractions, such as texting
•	 Be certain your vehicle can completely clear the tracks 		
	 before crossing

DID YOU 
KNOW?
SunRail 
offers safety 
presentations 
on board 
and in the 
classroom with 
Tie the Safety 
Squirrel!   
 
Email info@sunrail.com to set 
up your free presentation.
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ON TRACK

GET IN TOUCH:
For more information on how you can help your employees commute with SunRail,  
email info@SunRail.com or visit SunRail.com/SunRail-For-Business

SunRail Safety

FAST FACTS
A train 
traveling 
55 mph can 
take more 
than a mile 
to stop.
Source: Operation Lifesaver

• take more than a mile to stop

• trick your eyes into thinking 
they are far away

• weigh as much as 50 elephants

DID YOU 

KNOW? 

TRAINS CAN...

Ask your parents to visit SunRail.com
OLI.org
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